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March 28th, 2022 
 
 
City of Kelowna 
Current Planning Department 
1435 Water Street 
Kelowna, BC, V1Y 1J4 
 
 
Attn: Lydia Korolchuk, Planner Specialist, Planning and Development Services 
 
RE: Public Notification & Consultation Summary Report - Waterscapes Phase II Rezoning 

Application (RZ #Z21-0108) 
 
 
 
Dear Lydia, 
 
On behalf of Ward McAllister and our team at Ledingham McAllister, we are excited to submit a Public 
Notification and Consultation Summary Report for our Waterscapes II Rezoning Application (RZ #Z21-
0108). On Friday March 18th, 2022, from 7:00am to 6:00pm, Ledingham McAllister hosted a Virtual 
Public Information Meeting as an opportunity for the public to learn and provide feedback on the 
proposed Rezoning. As outlined in City of Kelowna Council Policy 367, the enclosed report summarizes 
the notification methods used to inform the public of the Rezoning Application, as well as feedback 
received at the Virtual Public Information meeting. 
 
We look forward to continued collaboration through the application process with you and your team on 
this exciting development. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dan Giordano, P.Eng., MBA, LEED AP 
Vice President, Development 
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